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2023's policy slate is full of changes that could affect the delivery of cancer care. A new  

Congress, the upcoming Enhancing Oncology Model, and activity around the states on  

pharmacy benefit managers are just a few of the items that could change how your provider 
operates and how you receive care. Are you ready for them? 
 
Join COA's Executive Director Ted Okon, Managing Director Nick Ferreyros, and Director of  

Patient Advocacy and Education Rose Gerber on Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at 12 p.m. ET for 
an exciting discussion around expected developments in cancer policy this year!  

Ways to register: 

 SCAN QR code 

Visit www.coaAdvocacy.org  
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